From: Samuel Ballard

To: Turcott, Mike (UTC)

Subject: RE: Extension - GCPF Grant

Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 7:57:38 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Mike,

No worries on the message, they actually sent us home for a month right after | sent it, so | only just
got back in to the office and received your reply.

So our plan is to try and get everything done by June, but with this whole covid thing who knows
where we are going to be in a month. Accordingly, | am wondering if we can get an extension thru to
the end of August —just incase we need it, but hopefully not.

Many Thanks

Samuel Ballard

Senior Maintenance Technician

Thurston County Public Works — Traffic Office
Building B — 9605 Tilly Rd S,

Olympia, WA, 98512

C: 360-480-2655 | E: samuel.ballard@co.thurston.wa.us

From: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 9:58 AM

To: Samuel Ballard <samuel.ballard@co.thurston.wa.us>
Subject: Extension - GCPF Grant

Hi Samuel,

Sorry | missed your phone message. | am working remotely and have since updated my out-of-office
message to provide my mobile number, which is also listed below.

No problem on the extension for the Old 99 signal project. Just give me the new anticipated
completion date and we’ll amend the order.

Mike Turcott

Transportation Planning Specialist
Rail Safety Section

Mobile: 360-764-0572
mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov
wWww.utc.wa.gov
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This email states the informal opinion of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and is not
intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change
or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the
commission.



